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Msgr. James Schillinger, Director, Ongoing Formation of Priests 

2019 Workshops at St. Mary’s Seminary & University

St. Mary’s Seminary and University Center for Continuing Formation in Baltimore, 
Maryland is offering two upcoming workshops. 

Spiritual Direction 101 will take place September 10-13, 2019. This four-day 
conference offers new spiritual directors theological basics and core practices for 
effective spiritual direction. Topics include the theology of spiritual direction, 
listening and adapting in offering and maintaining boundaries in spiritual 
direction. 

The fee for this workshop is $600 per person and includes all meals, 
accommodations and conference materials.   

Becoming a Pastor will take place November 3-8, 2019. This six-day conference is 
designed exclusively for newer or soon to be pastors. Topics include new 
evangelization, readiness to be a pastor, parish staff and personnel management 
and stewardship and pastoring more than one church. 

The fee for this workshop is $975 and includes all meals, accommodations and 
course materials. 

St. Mary’s offers an oratory for private prayer, a chapel for concelebrating, hotel 
quality guest rooms with private baths, a library, a fitness center and campus 
walkways. 

Ongoing formation funds are available for these workshops. For more information 
or to register, please visit http://www.stmarys.edu/. 

http://www.stmarys.edu/

